
Your opinion is valuable, so please take some time to let us know your thoughts! 

Please send your repsonses back to the MDAA mdaa@mdaa.ca by Dec 18, 2019. 
Thank you! 

 

 

Have your Say...and tell the CDAA!! 

  

 

 

   

    

 

 

The CDAA is interested to hear your opinions on the following: 
 

 

   

 

 

QUESTION 1.    

  

What practices have been put into place in your place of work regarding waste 

management? In your opinion, are these practices effective?   
 

 

   

 

 

QUESTION 2.  

  

Is reducing the environmental impact of the dental office a priority in your office? 
 

 

   

 

 

QUESTION 3. 

     

What practices/protocols would you suggest/recommend to reduce the 

environmental impact of a dental office? 
 

 

   

 

 

QUESTION 3. 

     

What practices/protocols would you suggest/recommend to improve a dental 

office’s waste management practices? 
 

 

   

 


